Ken Travers MLC Member for North Metropolitan Region





Hon Simon O'Brien MLC
Chairman
Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs
Parliament House
PERTH WA 6000

Petition No 71 - Proposed Wellington Street Bus Tunnel

Dear Chairman

Thank you for your invitation to make a submission in regards to the issues raised in petition 71 – proposed Wellington Street Bus Tunnel.

I wish to bring to the attention of the Committee, the attached Council minutes from the City of Perth.

There appears to be strongly conflicting views between the Public Transport Authority and the City of Perth.

I would encourage the Committee to seek advice from these respective agencies and interested parties.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely

KEN TRAVERS MLC

MEMBER FOR NORTH METROPOLITAN REGION

9 January 2015

